
Honorable Mayor HE Carter Nevill and Town Council Members 

Town of Warrenton 

PO Box 341 

Warrenton, VA 20188 

 

November 1, 2022 

 

 

Dear Mayor Nevill and Town Council: 

 

I would like to express my desire to be reappointed to the Architectural Review Board.  As a member 

of the board since 2017, I have valued the importance of the board and the positive impact it has had 

on our Historic Resources.  I have enjoyed each year in playing an active role to learn, encourage, and 

educate the community on the importance of the Historic District. Please consider my letter for 

reappointment to the ARB so that I may continue to preserve this wonderful community. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Laura Bartee, AIA, LEED AP 

 
 


